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April 7, 2016

Darrell Regimbald, R.P.F.

FMG Planning Coordinator North
Canadian Forest Products Ltd.
RR#1, Site 13, Compartment 2
Fort St. John, BC

V1G 4M6

Darrell Regimbald:

Your proposed extension to Sustainable Forest Management Plan (SFMP) #2 for the Fort St. John
Code Pilot, dated August 24, 2015 has now been reviewed.

As outlined in Section 39.1 of the Fort St. John Pilot Project Regulation (FSIPPR), this is written notice
that SFMP 2 is now extended for the period April 1, 2016 to March 31, 2018.

In accordance with Section 39 (1) of the FSIPPR, we are satisfied that the plan is consistent with the
requirements of the regulation and the Forest and Range Practices Act; provides at least the
equivalent protection for forest resources and resource features as prov:ded by the Act and the

FSIPPR; and will adequately manage and conserve forest resources. ° ;/
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Yours truly,
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